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Columbus, OH --- Bloodhorse.com is reporting that New York horsemen and tracks will pay 

the full costs of equine drug testing in the state, an amount that totals more than $4 million 
annually, under a state budget deal that was given final adoption by lawmakers late April 9. 

To read the full story, click here. 
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